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HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

Rugby 

Cooking Muffins 
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To be Advised 
 

 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student  
Banking  
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Fri 
12-3 
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&  
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14 

Taralga 
Show 

Mon 
22-3 

Small 
Schools 

Athletics 
Carnival 

Crookwell 

  

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Congratulations to our relay team - Hannah, Lilly, Pip and Tom who attended the Regional 
Swimming Carnival in Dapto yesterday. A great effort. 
 
Attached to this Newsletter is a permission note for the Small School’s Athletics Carnival 
to be held at Todkill Park, Crookwell on Monday, 22nd March, 2021.  Travel is with Pitt’s 
Bus Service.  Please return the note with payment by  Wednesday, 17th March.   
 
We hope you all attend the Taralga Show this weekend. The students’ artwork is            
displayed in the pavilion and their poems are in the Poetry Competition. This year we also 
hope to put some fruit in the produce section.  Some of our students are also competing 
in the ring events. It should be a great show. Good luck to everybody!  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal  ☺    
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P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 6 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be a Learner 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Regan Martin 
 

Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Seth Whitehouse 
Regan Martin 

 

 Fresh fruit  and/or 

 Cut up vegetables 

 For fruit break / crunch & sip 

Quincy Quoll Says: Please bring - 

Happy Birthday to you in March:  
 

Mylah - 12th  Hunter - 19th            Chase - 28th    

Alec Gardner x 2 
Sofia Farrow x 2 
Hendrix Pirihi x 3 
Jack Towell x 2 
Ruby Albans 
Mylah Burfitt x 3 
Caleb Collins 
Decllan Morgan 
Mickey Winder x 2 
Scarlet Condran x 2 
Chase Johansen  
Jannie Cummins  
Larry Cummins 
Seb Cummins 
Bridie Rumble 

Ruby Albans 
Caleb Collins 
Decllan Morgan 
Scarlet Condran x 2 
Chase Johansen x 3 
Bridie Rumble 
Pippa Bell x 2 
Maggie Chalker 

 
 
 
 
Pippa Bell 
Josie Calleja 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Hannah Calleja 
Tom Winder x 2 
 
 
 
 
 

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASS ROOM 
 

Congratulations to our Swimming Relay Team that competed in the Regional Swimming 
Carnival at  Dapto.  The team competed really well and thoroughly enjoyed the day. 
 
The Currobung Room students are looking forward to the Taralga show this weekend.  
Take the time to visit the Pavilion and see our school’s artwork around the walls and read 
our wonderful poems in the Poetry Competition.  The school is also entering the produce 
section of the show this year. 
 
The class has been busy creating melted crayon pictures.  Come down and visit our   
classroom to see our creations. 



W E E K  7   

THE  OFFICE CORNER:     

Thank you to those families who have paid the $80.00 contribution to the school.  You may 
pay by instalments if this is a better option for you.  Cash, cheque or POP (available on the 
School’s home page - make a payment on the blue ribbon). 

 

Please check your child’s hair for those gremlins - head lice  

WALL OF FAME 
Congratulations to Jacob Corby for achieving his 4th Certificate 
of Commendation - 12 Honour Ribbons and 120 Progress 
Awards. 
 
Also, congratulations to Jacob for receiving his 2nd  School’s 
Award of Excellence  Banner.  He has worked consistently to 
achieve this award. 
 
Well done, Jacob, keep up the good work, we are all very 
proud, your efforts are a credit to you. ☺ 




